
New Partnership Summary – April 7, 2020 

 

Ideas discussed to date: 

1. Partnering with the Passionist Sisters in their work with immigrants and 
refugees at the southern US border. 

2. Partnering in a new way with St. Paul of the Cross Province.  (Invite Fr. 
Richard Burke and Fr. Jim O’Shea to join one of our Zoom calls. 

3. Partnering as way and means of ACCOMPANIMENT to expand exposure 
to our Charism. 

4. Partnering with other religious orders which have found a way to 
formalize lay participation in the leadership of their Province. 

5. Partnering with local groups/individuals which have a mission 
compatible with our Charism to join forces in a fresh way to strengthen 
and advance each organization.  (We will do an inquiry with known 
groups in Detroit to determine if a pilot program is advisable. 

6. Partnering in a new way in Birmingham. 

 

 

Things we take into account before advancing an idea: 

1. Is this bringing more people or resources into our current ministries, or 
redirecting our current resources elsewhere? 

2. Do we have to imagine where the Resources for our ideas will come from? 

  


